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11th August 2020 
 
Dear Year 13 students  
 
A Level and L3 Vocational Results Day – Thursday 13th August 
 
We hope that, despite the unusual circumstances surrounding this year’s exam results, there will be much 
to celebrate and that students’ hard work will be recognised.   
 
Recently you completed a survey to select your preferred method for collecting results. Depending on the 
option that you selected the following processes will apply. 
 

1. If you opted to have your results texted/emailed to you, then these will be sent to your school 
email address only with a password and link sent separately on how to open the results on the 
Thursday.  

 

2. If your preferred method was to receive your results by post, then the results will be posted on 
Thursday to the home address that we hold for you on SIMS. Please note you will not receive your 
results until the Friday at the earliest.  
 

3. If you selected the option to come in to school to collect your results, then you are able to do so 
between 8am and 11am on Thursday 13th August for A Levels and Level 3 vocational subjects. You 
will collect your results from the Sixth Form Centre and if it gets too busy, then you will be asked 
to queue outside until it is safe for you to come into the building in a socially distanced way. 
Please do not come to school in groups or gather in the car park. It will not be possible for sixth 
form students or parents to park on the school site if coming to collect results as our contractors 
are on site undertaking works in preparation for the construction of our new building. I suggest 
that you park in Nightleys car park. The day will be organised to ensure that we can maintain 
social distancing in line with government guidelines. Please ensure you keep 2 metres from others 
at all times, floor marking will help with this. When entering the Sixth Form Centre, please use the 
hand sanitisers provided. Please do not come to school if you have any symptoms of coronavirus, 
you've tested positive for coronavirus, you live with someone who has symptoms or has tested 
positive or you're told by NHS Test and Trace that you've been in contact with a person with 
coronavirus. 

 
Please note that any results not collected by 11am on Thursday 13th August will be posted to your home 
address. You will not be able to come in and collect them at an alternative time. For security reasons 
results cannot be given out by telephone under any circumstances.  

 
In order to support you with your future destinations, we will have YC Herts and My Big Career available 
remotely for apprenticeship and UCAS applications on Thursday 13th August. 
 
Sixth form staff will also be able to guide you on the day should you require any support. I am conscious 
that this has been a difficult and anxious time for you as a result of the disruption caused by the 
coronavirus pandemic. If you would like any further support or information, please do speak to Mr 
Lindquist or myself, so that we can arrange an appointment to discuss any concerns you may have. 
 
shivalkarn@haileyburyturnford.com 
 
lindquists@haileyburyturnford.com  
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How Have Grades Been Calculated? 
 
Grades have been submitted to the exam boards based on a collation of evidence including external 
examinations (where appropriate), mock data, coursework, as well as internal assessments, classwork and 
intervention work. Teachers have also taken into consideration the gains that students make in the final 
months due to revision, Easter lessons, interventions and targeted work.  
 
These grades are then collated by the exam boards and calculations are made across national data. The 
exam boards then issue final grades. 
 
More information about how the grades have been calculated and the support that is available to 
students has been produced by Ofqual and can be found via the links below. 
 
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=EX5STb0qbGI  
 
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/902
736/Standardising_grades_in_summerx_2020_-_factsheet_-_20200721_1529.pdf  
 
https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/907
493/Student_Guide_Summer_2020_6.8.2020_12.30.pdf  
 
Should you wish to discuss your results please email Ms Just, Mr Walsh or myself for an appointment. 
Please do not contact subject teachers about your results; they will be unable to help you. There will be 
an opportunity for students who are not satisfied with A Level grades to enter exams in the Autumn Term. 
Entry to these exams will only be available to students in subjects for which they were entered in the 
Summer season. Students who are considering entering resits also need to be mindful of the strict entry 
deadline. All entries for resits must be received by Mr Walsh walshb@haileyburyturnford.com  by the 
27th August. Late entries will not be possible and so any student who misses the deadline will lose the 
opportunity to sit the exams in the Autumn. 
 
I very much look forward to celebrating your results with you on Thursday.    
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 

Mrs N Shivalkar 
Assistant Principal & Head of Sixth Form 
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